Subject: 2021/3105/P - Highgate and Muswell Hill Eruv Committee

Hi

| am writing about the Highgate & Muswell Hill Eruv P2021/1844.

It would be amazing if there could be an eruv as it would help people to attend Synagogue
especially if they need the use of a wheelchair and also be able to push a buggy to go to
Synagogue or visit friends and family where otherwise would not be able to do so.

There is an eruv in many surrounding areas and one does not even notice them and one wouldn’t
even know where they are.

| hope you will be able to allow this to happen and make lives easier.
Many thanks

Rosalyn Liss



